
Thornborough and Thornton Fundraisers 
 

Highlights from the past year: 
 

• We took on the challenge of raising monies to help refurbish the village Hall, in two 
years we raised almost £30,000, and coordinated the Village Hall Reopening in 
September 2024. 

 

• The Children's Pantomime visit at Christmas was also partially funded by the 
Fundraisers. 

 

• Most recently we had a grant application from Thornborough Parish Council to help 
fund the new Thornborough Community Information Noticeboard now situated by the 
pond. 

 
A variety of events have been held, and further ones are planned, and it's thanks to a great 
team of fundraisers that we can continue to offer further assistance in village projects. 
 
Gwynne Grayson 
Chair, Thornborough and Thornton Fundraisers 
 

 

 


